

27/09/2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **Re: Bath University Campus Visit**

I am writing to you to invite your child on a trip to Bath University, which also includes a visit to Bath Town Centre. As a part of our careers strategy and raising aspirations programme, we are are increasing relationships with a variety of universities. Bath University is amongst one of the top universities in the UK in fact, some of the highlights of the University are:

- Named the University of the Year by The Times and The Sunday Times Good University Guide 2023
- Ranked 5th best university in the UK in the Complete University Guide 2024
- Ranked 6th best university in the UK, and 5th for career prospects after 15 months, by the Guardian University Guide 2024
- Ranked 8th best university in the UK by The Times and The Sunday Times Good University Guide 2024
- Ranked 9th in The Times Higher Education 'Table of Tables' 2022
- Named 'University of the Year 2024 for Graduate Jobs', in the Daily Mail University Guide 2024
- Ranked in the top 150 universities in the world in the QS World University Rankings 2024
- Placed in the Top 100 of the international QS Graduate Employability Rankings 2022
- Ranked 4th in the UK in The Times Higher Education Student Experience Survey 2018

After the campus visit, students will have time in Bath city centre to enjoy and explore the exciting environment that Bath offers. It is recommended that a packed lunch is provided, however there may be opportunities for students to purchase their own lunch or snacks. The trip is to take place on the 13<sup>th</sup> December, departing at approximately 8:30am and returning at 19:30pm.

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ





The cost of this trip is £20 per students and includes transportation and a visit to the University. It is recommended that students bring any additional spending money that they wish to spend. Students can wear their own clothes for this trip, but they must ensure that it is appropriate as well as fitting for cold/wet weather.

Payments can be made by parent pay. Please use the OR Code or link https://forms.office.com/e/w5rNHqCJbT to give consent for the trip. If you have any further questions, please contact Mr Garza Assistant Vice Principal of Personal Development on Michael.garza@oak-academy.co.uk.

Kind Regards,

Mr M Garza

Oak Academy

Assistant Vice-Principal, Personal Development



## Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

